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Dear Coyote Families, 

First, I would like to share, I am in awe of so many of you. With the pro-
vincial announcement last week, all of us had to pivot, once again. To CCPS 
staff, you have collaborated with one another and are providing your stu-
dents with many engaging activities. You continue to demonstrate your 
positivity and compassion towards your students. To our parents and care-
givers, you are unbelievable. You have learned to multi-task to support 
your child’s learning and well-being, while continuing to fulfill your own dai-
ly responsibilities. Thank you for your support and kindness you have 
demonstrated throughout these times. To our Coyote students, I am de-
lighted to see you on the screen when I pop into the different google 
meets. It is refreshing to see your faces and to take part in your learning. 
I know this is tough, perhaps even tougher than the last time having to be 
online. All of us are “Learning for Life” and I want to express how much I 
value and appreciate you at CCPS. So, as we say, “WE got this.” 

We deployed over 150 chrome books last week. Ms. Allen and Mrs. Burke 
rocked it! Unfortunately, we do not have enough devices to accommodate 
more than 1 device per family. If your family requires a chrome book, 
please reach out to the school. 

As we receive updates about next week, we will share information with you 
as quickly as possible. If you have questions, please do not hesitate to 
reach out to your child’s educator or to the office. 

Embrace, 

S. Pipher-Hogg 

 

CONNECT WITH THE DDSB 
MENTAL TEAM 

 

COVID-19 has changed many as-
pects of daily life and we want 
you to know that we’re here to 
help.  Staff from DDSB Psycho-
logical Services and Social Work 
Services are available to speak 
with students or parents/
guardians to provide support and 
resources.  To connect with the 
DDSB Mental Health Team visit:  

www.bit.ly/2AHvAiz.  
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DDSB Kindergarten Registration starts online on Tuesday, January 11, 2022.  Kindergar-
ten is a child-centred, play-based educational program that provides children with a 

stronger start in school and in life. 

To be eligible for enrollment in Junior Kindergarten (JK) or Senior Kindergarten (SK): 

• Children must be four years old by December 31, 2022 to enroll in year one, JK 

• Children must be five years old by December 31, 2022 to enroll in year two, SK 

For more information on the Kindergarten program and to register your child on or after 
January 11, please visit: 

https://www.ddsb.ca/en/our-schools/register-for -school-registering-for -kindergarten.aspx?

_mid_=170.  

Please note:  Parents/guardians new to DDSB will need to create a parent account through PowerSchool.  Need help regis-
tering online?  Please connect with the office staff via email at the DDSB school you are registering for.  Contact information 

for schools may be found on this website at:  https://schooldirectory.ddsb.ca 

 

 

KINDERGARTEN REGISTRATION FOR THE 2022-23 SCHOOL YEAR 

 

 


